Dear Hard Probes participants,

We would like to send you an update on our plans for the HP2020 conference. Encouraged by a lot of
positive feedback from the community we have decided to switch to an online-only format, to be held on
the original days of June 1-5 and May 31 (student day). We are working on the details of the online
conference, but plan to give an opportunity to enable both parallel and poster contributions in addition to
the plenary talks.

We will update you within the next couple of weeks with more details on the agenda and its (technical)
implementations. Meanwhile, we encourage you to register for the conference. The conference fee will be
waived.

Best regards,

Rainer Fries, Frank Geurts, Christina Markert, Claudia Ratti (HP2020 co-chairs).



